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13/09/2024  09:20:002024/3895/T OBJ REDACT OUT PERSONAL DETAILS FROM APPEARING

We are the residents at 31 Briardale Gardens and we have neither been consulted by the neighbour nor 

aware of this application so am furious that Camden council allows planning applications on a property without 

the residents consent. 

We do not consent to having any impact on the tree without a full report by an independent  arborologist on 

the impact to the tree and no equipment or any materials impinging on our property or the tree on our property. 

We completely object to this as this tree is significantly important to the wildlife in the area and has several 

bats reside in the tree which could be harmed.

I ask the council to keep us updated by letter and email on our registered acoount on all discussions on this 

matter and not to approve planning without our consent.

13/09/2024  09:29:492024/3895/T OBJ REDACT PERSDONAL DETAILS 

Objection 

This tree has a TPO and has been subject previously to significant protection measures requested by the 

Council. We ask that the Council reviews all the previous planning application on 31 Briardale Gardens in 

2019 where  there were significant comments on the tree including from 29 Briardale Gardens under 

application  and the tree was subject to considerable protection measures . 

The Council should request the applicant for a full tree report on the impact to the tree as a result of the 

pruning which we would like to see and agree to prior to any decision on the application. 

We object to any pruning on the side of 29 Briardale Gardens as 2m is excessive. We object to any equipment 

or workers on the tree or near the perimeter of our property and completely object to the pruning. This is a 

significant important tree in the neighbourhood  and expect the Council to act accordingly.

Please contact us on this urgently.
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